
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Solid Waste Management 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 
William L. Meyer, Director 

DEHNR 

February 4, 1994 

n 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1823-1 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Linda Berry P. E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, EMD/IRD 

Marine Corps Base 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

,- RE: Draft Work Plan for the Time Critical Removal 
Action for Site 6, Operable Unit No. 2 

Attached please find comments provided to the NC Superfund Section 
by our sister agencies for the above referenced document. 

Although the comment periods are over for the subject document, 
we are forwarding these comments for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Watters 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

Attachment 

cc: Preston Howard, DEHNR 
Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Bruce Reed, DEHNR - Wilmington Regional Office 
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- State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Environmental Management 

James 6. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B. Howe% Secretary 
A. Preston Howard, Jr., P.E., Director 

&ii&m 
DEHNR 

January 10, 1994 I- 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Patrick Watters 
NC Superfund Section 

JAN 2 1 ‘I994 

SUPERFUND SECTION 1 

FROM: 
c+ 

A. Preston Howard, Jr., P.E. 

SUBJECT: Camp Lejeune 
Operable Unit #2 
Onslow County 

The Division of Environmental Management has completed the 
review of the subject document and offers the following comments 
and recommendations. 

Air Quality Section 

The Air Quality Section has no comments on the report. 

Water Quality Section 

The Water Quality staff has reviewed the draft work plan 
provided for the subject facility. Of the primary concern 
is the lack of detailed information relative to the final 
disposition of the wastewater to be generated at the site. 
It is important to note that wastewater from this activity 
cannot be simply released into the wastewater treatment 
facilities for Camp Lejeune. Prior to undertaking any such 
action; it will be necessary for the Base to apply for and 
receive from the Division an amendment to the NPDES Permit 
which would authorize the introduction of the additional 
waste stream. 

When final information is submitted relative to the disposal 
of the wastewater to be generated at the remediation site; 
additional comment will be provided. 
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Groundwater Section 

The Groundwater Section has no comments on the report. 

If you have additional questions, please advise. 

APHjr/sbp/MCB. 

cc: Arthur Mouberry 
Alan Klimek 
Steve Tedder 
Wilmington Regional Office 
Central Files 
Groundwater Section Files 


